
February 10, 2014 

City of Newton 
Attention: Land Use Committee 
1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton, MA 02459 

Re: Support of Special Permit for Floor Area Ratio Relief 

Sussman Residence 

58 Ferncroft Road 

Newton, MA 

Dear Members of the Land Use Committee: 

I am a resident of Ferncroft Road. I am writing in support of the Special Permit application of Allen and 
Heather Sussman. I have reviewed the plans and believe that the architecture and scale of the project is 
in keeping with the neighborhood. 

Thank you for your time. 
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Lori Berkowitz MD ') 
37 Ferncroft Road 
Waban MA 02468 
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